
 
 
 
Open Letter to the Board of Directors of Mendocino Coast HealthCare District: June 26, 2024 
 
Dear MCHCD Board, 
 
On behalf of the Mendocino Coast Healthcare Foundation’s Board of Directors, we unanimously recommend 
a renewal of the current Regional Government Services contract.  As called out in the grand jury report, 
MCHF agrees that a great deal of progress has been made by the district recently and we believe that staff 
has had a big impact on the progress made.  The district has done a great job of increasing transparency and 
accountability to the community and having staff has made this possible.  RGS’s has provided invaluable 
contributions to the governance, policy setting and operational management of the District. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Terry Ramos, President 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
Mendocino Coast Healthcare Foundation 


